
 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

To: Sandell, Elizabeth Jill 

From: Maas, Kimberly Michelle 

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2009 1:11 PM 

Subject: just wanted to send you a thank you 

 

Thank you for allowing me to do research for you and advising me along the 

way. The USDA decided out of the blue to hire me temporarily in December to 

do some research for them. While it may only be temporary, I believe it is 

because she saw the resume that I had with prior research that she thought me 

capable of doing this for her organization.  I will gain some hands-on 

professional experience outside of school now. So thanks for the help. I really 

appreciate it. 

 

Kimberly Maas 

Email: Kimberly.maas@mnsu.edu 


